
NJDOE News
Contact: Bob DeSando
609-633-9788
For Release: August 24, 2001

MEDIA ADVISORY

Janet Thompson, who has been on a leave of absence, will resume her duties as Director of Communications for
the Department of Education on Monday, August 27th. At the same time, Peter Peretzman, who has been serving
as Acting Director of Communications, will assume his new role as Press Secretary.
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